BOROUGH OF GETTYSBURG

59 EAST HIGH STREET, GETTYSBURG, PA 17325
COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING
APRIL 9, 2018

President Susan Naugle called the public hearing to order at 6:30 PM with the following
Councilors present: Vice President Jacob Schindel, Mr. Wesley Heyser, Ms. Patricia Lawson, Mr.
Christopher Berger, Mr. Charles Strauss and Mr. John Lawver. Staff present included: Mayor
Theodore Streeter; Borough Manager Charles Gable; Borough Secretary Sara Stull and Solicitor
Harold Eastman.

Others present include: Matthew Andersen, Esquire, of Norris McLaughlin & Marcus,
P.A.; Linda Atiyeh and Peggy Rock representing Gallery 30, 26 York Street; Darlene Brown,
40 South Street; Sharon Monahan, 114 West Broadway; Nancy and Kurt Kramer, 12 Wade
Avenue; Cathy Hamner, 51 White Church Road; and Becka Fissel, Borough Parking Enforcement
Officer. Representing the press was Jim Hale with the Gertysburg Times.

Councilwoman Naugle announced that the purpose of this special meeting is to conduct a
public hearing in order for the Borough Council of the Borough of Gettysburg to receive comments
and recommendations of interested individuals residing within the Borough of Gettysburg
concerning the request of the Applicant, Linda Atiyeh, or her assigns, for the intermunicipal
transfer of a Restaurant Liquor License (License No. R-15970; LID 63491) from premises located
in the Borough of Bonneauville at 55 East Hanover Street for proposed use by the Applicant at
premises located in the Borough of Gettysburg at 3 Chambersburg Street and for the purpose of
the Borough Council rendering a decision to either approve or disapprove the Applicant's request
for an intermunicipal transfer of the liquor license.

Solicitor Eastman noted that this process is required by the Liquor Control Board for the
intermunicipal transfer of a liquor license.

Public Hearing:

Matthew Andersen, Esquire, of Norris McLaughlin & Marcus, P.A., representing Linda
Atiyeh, addressed Borough Council stating that she hopes to obtain the Liquor License currently
held by Zippers Bar located at 55 East Hanover Street in Bonneauville. The request is for the
Intermunicipal Transfer of a Restaurant Liquor License (License No. R-15970; LID 63491) from
Zippers to premises located at 3 Chambersburg Street in the Borough of Gettysburg.

Attorney Anderson said that details haven’t been finalized yet for the new restaurant. He
said that they plan to serve lunch and dinner, but would not be open after midnight. Attorney
Anderson noted that the license is valid from 7:00 AM to 2:00 AM.

At this time President Naugle gave the opportunity for interested individuals residing
within the Borough of Gettysburg to provide comments and recommendations to the Borough
Council concerning the intent of the Applicant, Linda Atiyeh, or her assigns, to transfer the




Restaurant Liquor License into the Borough of Gettysburg for use at premises located at 3
Chambersburg Street, Gettysburg,- Adams County, Pennsylvania.

There were no commenis made at this time.

Moved Mr. Heyser, seconded Mr. Schindel to adjourn the public hearing at 6:40 PM
to begin the special meeting. Motion carried unanimously.

Special Meeting:
Public Comments:
There were no comments made at this time.

Moved, Mr. Schindel seconded Ms. Lawson to adopt a resolution approving the
request of the Applicant, Linda Atiyeh, or her assigns, for the intermunicipal transfer of a
Restaurant Liquor License (License No. R-15970; LID 63491} from premises located at 55
East Hanover Street in the Borough of Bonneauville for the proposed use by the Applicant
at premises located at 3 Chambersburg Street in the Borough of Gettysburg.

Moved Mr. Lawver, seconded Mr. Schindel to adjourn the meeting at 6:42 PM.
Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sara L. Stull
Borough Secretary



